
    

St. Paul’s Church of England (A) Primary School 
    Emsworth Crescent 

Pendeford 
Wolverhampton 

WV9 5NR 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti 
Telephone No: 01902 558621 
Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
7th February 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Following on from our letter sent in November regarding the Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 
(MTC), please follow this link to read an information leaflet for parents.  
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/fi
le/1031901/2022_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf 
 
We hope it is useful to you.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Peterson.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher 
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